
Hope, Peace, Friendship, Forgiveness, Respect and Trust 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Exciting times! 
 
Our new storage for playground equipment has arrived and is in place. Our 
lunchtime team have wasted no time in stocking the units and our 
playleaders have completed their first week of activities. These are proving 
to be very popular with all ages and we are super proud of the wonderful 
job they are doing. 
 We have a number of Oak children who are keen to start leading creative 
activities too so watch this space! 
 
If you have any cable reels, large cardboard tubes, crates, materials for den 
building or anything else that our inquisitive and creative pupils might like 
to explore during playtime, please let us know.   
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Our year to date whole school 
attendance for last week was 92%. 
We really have been hit hard by 
several illnesses across all classes. We 
really hope you are all feeling better if 
you have been ill. 
 

Our year to date attendance stands at 
96%. 
 

Please contact the school office if you 
need support or have any concerns about 
your child’s attendance. 

 
Congratulations to… 
 
 

 

Our Mathematicians of the week:          Our Writers of the week: 
 

George (Maple)                           Lacey (Maple)   
Zach (Chestnut),                                         Evie B (Chestnut) 
Lincoln and Seren (Willow)                   Niamh (Willow)                   
Oonagh (Oak)                                                      Luke (Oak) 
     
                 

Last week’s highlights… 
 
 
 

Our Maple children made colour wheels; took part in their own spirituality session with Reverend Sue; made number lines 
with space rods; played a space phonics game and explored the capacity of containers. 
 
 

Our Chestnut children have been extremely busy creating their own superhero comic strips. They have also been 
exploring their role play area. 
 
 

Our Willow children have started using Seesaw learning journals. We are all very excited about this and we will be 
watching eagerly to see how well it works for pupils, staff and parents. We would love to know what you think of it so 
please let us know. They have also been writing newspaper reports and practising their consistent use of tenses within 
their writing. 
 
 

Our Oak children have been making paper mache models of a mountain range, accurately representing their section of 
the map. They have also been exploring why we have seasons. 
 
 
 

My thanks go to Daisy, Octavia and Amber, this week’s ‘roving reporters’.  
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